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November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sixth Form Social:  Monday 11 December 2023 
 
We have organised a Sixth Form evening event at the Mad Hatters Café in Tilehurst on Monday 
11 December 2023 from 7-9pm. 
 
Students will have the whole place to themselves to enjoy cake, sweets and drinks.  
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £7.00 per student, this 
includes their first drink which they can choose from a range of either a deluxe Hot Chocolate 
with flake to a Milkshake or soft drink.  Payment is now available via ParentPay and places will 
be allocated to students. Without sufficient contributions it may not be possible to run this event. 
 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis as we have a limited number 
of places and will close earlier if all the places have been taken. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please make the payment and confirm permission via 
ParentPay by Friday 1 December 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully 

    
 
 
Mrs P Shaw    Ms H Jordan 
Subject Leader for English  Assistant Headteacher 
     Head of Sixth Form 


